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October 25, 2018

Board of Directors and Members s
Greater Miami-Miami Beach Police Foundation, Inc.
P.O. Box 402037

Miami Beach, FL 33140

Dear Board of Directors and Members:

On behalf of the Do The Right Thing (DTRT) Board of Directors and staff, we
wish to thank the Greater Miami-Miami Beach Police Foundation’s Board of
Directors and members for its generous donation of $2,000 to our community
policing initiative.

Do The Right Thing is a non-profit that recognizes and rewards students
throughout Miami-Dade County for their positive behavior, actions, and goods
deeds in conjunction with local law enforcement.’'Each month, we receive 800
nominations with amazing stories of youths doing the right thing. Every
student is considered a winner and receives a DTRT t-shirt, certificate of
recognition and letter from the Chief of Police, a bumper sticker, and a free
pizza. Additionally, our Advisory Board selects 10 top winners who are invited
to Miami Police headquarters to be honored by the Miami Police Chief, local
law enforcement, community leaders and the like.

Your foundation’s amazing contribution will be utilized to purchase mini-
tablets and other prize incentives for these top 10 winners who, by the virtue
of their stories, make us proud and give us hope for our future each and
every month.

Please accept our sincere appreciation for the support you have provided to
Do The Right Thing, the law enforcement community, and our youths.

Sincerely,

e

Jodi Atkison
Executive Director

A not-for-profit organization dedicated to recognizing and rewarding our youth.



